Director of Administrative and Financial Services, the Art Institute of Tampa

From:

Sent: Monday, August 27, 2007 4:49 AM
To: Them, Richard

Subject: RE: FBAR 08242007 .xIs

Thanks Richard....As we move forward in the year, and tuition is increasing, it is getting harder and harder to package
students without increasing the amount of institutional aid we give....
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